Rationale for Proposed Course Addition Template:
Classes that are temporary should not have to go through the same approval process as permanent courses. The proposed changes to the University of Arizona’s general education requirements as per the UA Strategic Plan and ABOR guidelines may require the piloting of temporary (experimental) courses that require short-notice entry into the course catalog for student registration. While some colleges have “house numbers” that can be used to offer temporary or experimental classes, not all colleges have house numbers at the correct level or credit hour designation needed for General Education temporary courses. 
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